
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

 

 

Date: 26.07.24                `                        Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/24-25/17 

Classes I - XII 

Subject: Regular School on Saturday; 27th July 2024. 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is to inform you that students of Classes I to XII will have school on Saturday, 27th July 2024. 

This working day is to make up for the learning loss caused by the sudden switch from physical to 

online classes this week due to the rain. 

 

Please note the following: 

• The school hours will be from 8.30 AM to 12.30 PM. 

• Send only one tiffin for the short break. 

• For grades I – V, the timetable has already been shared by the respective class teacher. 

• For grades VI – XII, students will follow the Saturday time table. 

• Students will wear their regular school uniform. 

• The school buses will ply as per the usual routes. 

 

Do ensure that your child attends school as missing school makes it difficult to catch up with the 

syllabus. 

 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor 

Vice Principal         Principal 

  


